Congressman Heller became involved with the USO lounge at McCarran International Airport after talking to a local veteran in Las Vegas.  Since that time, his office has been in contact with the USO, airport authority, and stakeholders in Southern Nevada to help move the project forward.  The Congressman supports the USO’s mission and has been more than willing to lend support for this project.    

